Monday, February 10, 2020

In the second floor conference room at 7:00 P.M.

 Six (6) members were present.  Councilman Ward was absent.

Also in attendance was:  Chief Oates, Chief Shatraw, Director Jalette & Solicitor DeSimone.

Upon motion of Councilman Cournoyer seconded by Councilman Soucy it is voted to dispense with the regular order of business and take up the following:

Subject matter discussed was:  Discussion of once-monthly and once-day liquor licenses.

· New legislation re:  Class SE Liquor license.
· Solicitor to review requirements.
· Any restrictions from DBR.
· Any law regarding insurance binder.

Subject matter discussed was:  Discussion of Public Safety with safety officials.

· Requested a RFQ for a public safety study.
· A management study of the Police Department was done in 1992.
· Officials to refine and condense scope of services requested.
· Possibility of two separate studies; 1) special needs assessment, 2) organizational, staffing, etc.

President Gendron stated that due to the absence of Mayor Baldelli-Hunt items 5-10 will not be discussed.

[bookmark: _GoBack]Upon motion of Councilman Cournoyer seconded by Councilors Kithes and Sierra it is voted that the meeting be and it is hereby adjourned at 8:17 P.M.


Attest:					Christina Harmon				City Clerk    


